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4th June 2024, 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you are all keeping well and had a lovely long weekend. 
 
A reminder that the school is closed this Friday 7th of June for the referendum. 
 
1st/2nd and 3rd class went on their school tour to Fort Lucan this morning. We hope 
they all have a great day.  
 
5th and 6th class will be going to Clara Lara tomorrow Wednesday 5th of June. The 
bus will be leaving at 8.30am.   
 
Junior Infants will be going to Clonfert Pet Farm on Thursday the 13th of June.  
Senior Infants will be going to Lullymore on Wednesday the 12th of June. 
Payment links will be set up on Aladdin. Thank you to everyone that has already 
paid.  
 
We will be welcoming the new junior infants 2024 to our school on the 18th of June 
@ 1pm for an induction day. We look forward to meeting all of our new students.  
 
We will be having our school sports day on Thursday the 20th of June. Details to 
follow closer to the time.  
 
The 6th class show will take place on Wednesday 19th of June at 6.00pm and the 6th 
class graduation will take place on Wednesday 26th of June at 11.30am.  
 
Please see attached the school calendar for next year.  
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Thank you to our parent’s association for securing funding for our new playground 
structures for the senior yard. The children are loving the new activities.  
 
Please see attached details of the Robertstown GFC summer camp.  
 
Our school will be finishing for the summer holidays on Friday the 28th of June. Junior 
and Senior Infants and their siblings will finish at 11.50. The rest of the school will 
finish at 12.00. 
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